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Mike,

Thank you for taking the time to visit with me concerning the TREX (Texas ReExploration
Operating), - Plains #9-29 and the issue of storing oil contaminated soil on site within
the tank battery berm.

In review.

The bermed area within the tank battery berm was only for temporary storage of the
contaminated soil which had been removed from around wellheads. A place was needed to
store the soil until a rolloff box for disposal could be delivered. We are in the process
of a voluntary clean up of this field since buying the the field a little over a year ago.
Phil Hawkins has visited some of our locations on this lease and is aware of our clean up
efforts. The clean up is for historic issues TREX inheritied when purchasing the lease.
Please find attached photo 1.

Thank you for your help.

Andy Price

Representing Texas ReExploration Op.
432-352-6400 ~

Midland, TX
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